
SAC Minutes 

November 1, 2016 

SAC balance is 4,658.23 

 

Members in attendance: Kelsey Peryam, Kathleen Hunting, Molly Jackson, Rebecca Keffer, Joy Reichenberg, 

Linda Villadoniga, Amber Noseworthy, Cesar Diaz, Jose Caride, Cindy Stinson, Sue Grasso, Kellie Blanco, 

Ashley Foley, Zach Tax, Matt Mittelstadt, Amy Mittelstadt, Kirby Quam, Carlyn Williams, Ellen Marks, Rene 

Teta, Amber Messer, and Danielle Waler.   

Meeting called to order: 5:30- Sue Grasso -1st Amber Noseworthy- 2nd  

Approval of October minutes: Jose Caride- 1st Amber Noseworthy – 2nd  

Five Star School Award Project Implementation: Amber and Linda spoke about the project. No current news. 

Title One update/Principal Comments/AVID Update: Joy explained that there will be no hurricane make up 

days. Chick-Fil-A Spirit night was a success. Spirit days and character count weeks were a lot of fun for 

students and successful. Fire Safety Week for K-3 students was an enjoyable experience and students learned a 

lot. Our school has adopted another CCC program, Being a Reader, and we hosted the monthly ILC meeting for 

the county to show our new program and instruction. Amanda Bergamasco has been providing PD for our 

teachers and students to better use the AVID program.   

Khan Academy Presentation by Mr. Tax: Khan Academy is a common core math website that students in his 

class use daily and can use from home for individualized practice. It hits all standards and helps students to gain 

mastery in the standards. He has found it extremely motivating for his students.  Parents are encouraged to make 

accounts to help students and themselves better understand the standards.  

Meeting called to close: 5:46-  Ellen Marks -1st and Jose Caride – 2nd  

Next meeting date: January 10, 2017 

 

 


